
Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday

Literacy

Go  on YouTube:
Type  in Going to the 
Zoo-Tom Paxton
Listen  to  the story. 
It is  also  on our 
Kindergarten site. 
After listening  to 
the  story, name  
the animals  in 
order.

Jolly Phonics:

Mrs. Newman:  do all 
the actions  for 
letters S,A,T,P,I,N

Miss  Andreachuk: Yy

Find some  paper, 
pencils or  crayons 
and draw  a picture 
of your favourite zoo 
animal. Label it with 
Kindergarten spelling.
Who looks after the 
animals in the zoo?
What does  ZOO 
start  with?

Listen to  Going  to 
the  Zoo again. See  
if you  can  remember 
the order  of  the 
animals.

Numeracy

Draw  the  animals 
from  the story  in 
order.

What  animal was 
first, second  and 
third?

Try creating  an 
AABB pattern  with 
household  items.

Example: fork, fork, 
spoon, spoon, fork, 
fork, spoon, spoon etc.

Today we are learning 
a  new  3D shape.
CUBE: It looks  like 
a block  or  a  box.
Find things  in  your 
house that  are 
cubes and draw them.

Sort  items that  are 
a cone  and  a 
cube. You might  have 
to use your drawings 
from the  other  day.

Play

Pretend you  are  
the  animals in  the 
story.
How do  they  move?
What would  they 
sound like?

Set  up a  zoo in  your 
bedroom. Have your 
family  come  visit 
your zoo. Remember, 
they  might  have to 
pay to  enter  the 
zoo. Make  pretend 
money.

See if  your  family 
can video  you 
pretending  to  be 
zoo  animals.
Have  fun watching 
your video.

Keep playing  
zoo! Use your 
imagination  and  put 
other things  in your 
zoo. Can you sort your 
zoo animals by  size? 
Colour?  Beginning 
letter  sound?

Other 
Ideas

Research online  one 
of the  animals  
from  the  story. 
National  Geographic
Kids’  website is  a  
great  resource.
Listen to  the story 
again.

Science:
1) Fill a  cereal  bowl  

with  water
2) Put pepper  in  it
3) Dip finger  in dish 

soap
4) Dip soap  finger  in 

water.  Wow!!!!

Health:
Sing  a  hand washing 
song – ABCs, Twinkle 
Twinkle Little  Star, 
any song or part of a 
song 20 seconds long!
Show your family how 
to wash your hands!

Play outside.
Pretend you  are at 
the  zoo!
Who is the  zoo-
keeper?
Do we  have  a zoo  in 
Lethbridge?

Week Six: May 11-14, 2020 Colour each box as you complete the activity.

Google:  
Jolly Phonics 
for the 
picture and 
songs.


